From: Jasmin Isabelle Schlienz <Jasmin.Schlienz@curevac.com>

Sent: lundi 4 mai 2020 14:48

To: GAUER Celine (SG)

Cc: Franz-Werner Haas; jeanstephenne@yahoo.com; MAJDZINSKA

Agata Teresa (SG)

Subject: AW: CureVac Presentation

Dear Mrs Majdzinska,

Thank you very much for your suggestion. The time fits perfectly into the schedule of the CureVac team.

We are looking forward to your Outlook invitation.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at any time if you have questions.

With kind regards, Jasmin Schlienz

i.A. Jasmin Isabelle Schlienz

Executive Assistant

CureVac AG

Friedrich-Miescher-Str. 15 | 72076 Tübingen | Deutschland t: +49 7071 9883 - 1288 f: +49 7071 9883 - 1101

e: Jasmin.Schlienz@curevac.com

www.curevac.com

Executive Board: Dr. Ingmar Hoerr (Chairman), Dr. Mariola Fotin-Mleczek, Dr. Franz-Werner Haas, Dr. Florian von der Mülbe, Pierre Kemula

Register of companies: HRB 754041, Stut

Chairman of the Supervisory Board: Jean Stéphenne

Confidentiality Note: This e-mail and any attachments thereto contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient sender accordingly and delete this e-mail and any attachments thereto from your system. Please understand that any unauthorized and/or its attachments, including but not limited to its duplication and disclosure to third parties, is prohibited. Thank you for your cool Security Note: Please note that e-mail is not a safe way to communicate. Although we have implemented processes as a par management, which are continuously kept up to date and which aim to prevent our e-mails from being negatively altered (i.e. by spyware), given the nature of the Internet we are not able to completely exclude such negative alteration. Therefore, please take a necessary to verify the security of this e-mail including its attachments.

Von: Celine.Gauer@ec.europa.eu < Celine.Gauer@ec.europa.eu >

Gesendet: Montag, 4. Mai 2020 13:13

An: Jasmin Isabelle Schlienz < <u>Jasmin.Schlienz@curevac.com</u>>

Cc: Franz-Werner Haas < Franz-Werner.Haas@curevac.com >; jeanstephenne@yahoo.com;

Agata.MAJDZINSKA@ec.europa.eu

Betreff: FW: CureVac Presentation

Dear Mrs Schlienz,

I'm contacting you on behalf or Mrs Céline Gauer, Deputy Secretary General, in order to schedule a skype meeting with CureVac to discuss the vaccines.

We propose to schedule it on the 7th May at 10h30 am. Could you please inform us whether this timing is convenient for CureVac?

Once confirmed by you, I'll send an outlook calendar invitation with a link to connect.

I remain at your disposal for any further information you may require Kind regards Agata Majdzinska Secr. C. Gauer

Agata Majdzinska office of Céline Gauer – Deputy Secretary General European Commission – Secretariat General BERL 13/227

B-1049 Brussels Tel.: +32/2/29-81094

Email: agata.majdzinska@ec.europa.eu

From: Jasmin Isabelle Schlienz < <u>Jasmin.Schlienz@curevac.com</u>>

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 1:40 PM

To: VANDENBERGHE Kurt (CAB-VON DER LEYEN) < Kurt.Vandenberghe@ec.europa.eu

Cc: Franz-Werner Haas < Franz-Werner. Haas@curevac.com >; Jean Stephenne

(jeanstephenne@yahoo.com) < jeanstephenne@yahoo.com>

Subject: CureVac Presentation

Dear Mr. Vandenberghe,

Thank you for taking the time to talk to Mr. Stéphenne and Mr. Haas today. You will find the presentation attached to this mail for your information.

Thank you again for your support.

Kind regards, Jasmin Schlienz

i.A. Jasmin Isabelle Schlienz

Executive Assistant

CureVac AG

Friedrich-Miescher-Str. 15 | 72076 Tübingen | Deutschland t: +49 7071 9883 - 1288

f: +49 7071 9883 - 1101

e: Jasmin.Schlienz@curevac.com

www.curevac.com

Executive Board: Dr. Ingmar Hoerr (Chairman), Dr. Mariola Fotin-Mleczek, Dr. Franz-Werner Haas, Dr. Florian von der Mülbe, Pierre Kemula

Chairman of the Supervisory Board: Jean Stéphenne

Confidentiality Note: This e-mail and any attachments thereto contain confidential information. If you are not the unauthorized use of this e-mail and/or its attachments, including but not limited to its duplication and disclosure to t Security Note: Please note that e-mail is not a safe way to communicate. Although we have implemented process viruses, malware, spyware), given the nature of the Internet we are not able to completely exclude such negative a